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W-A-R-T
Wednesbury Action for the Re-siting of Telephone masts.
http://www.w-a-r-t.pwp.blueyonder.co.uk
 

 

W-A-R-T have been giving their full support to John Ward, Rebecca, Matt and Cllr. Simon Hackett.
We have also written to Father Ron Farrell and QS4 expressing our objections on both
health and moral grounds.

If anyone local wants to add their voice to the PEACEFUL PROTEST, please come to the
Church of Saint Francis of Assisi, Freeman Road, Friar Park at 9.30 am Sunday 24th.
 

Ann & Peter
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Hundreds to protes
at church mast pla

By Emma Sloper

Hundreds of Wednesbury residents are organising a
protest against plans to site a mobile mast at a landmark
church. People living on the Friar Park estate were shocked
to discover St Francis of Assisi Church was being considered
as a possible site for telecommunications equipment.

The residents collected a 700-name petition against the plans. And now
they are set to congregate at the church for a peaceful protest on Sunday
morning.

Friar Park resident John
Wood said people living close
to the church were con-
cerned about the possible
health effects a mast could
have on the community.

“It’s the health issues that
we are worried about,” he
said. “There was a govern-
ment report to say they
couldn’t be sited in residen-
tial areas or close to
schools.”

He said as well as being
close to homes, the mast
would be only a short dis-
tance from Manor High
School

00l.

Mr Wood said fliers had
been distributed to homes
on the estate and he was
hoping for a large show of
support on Sunday.

Talks

But Father Ron Farrell
said the plans were still at
the consultation stage and
nothing had been decided.

He said a firm called QS4
had been in talks about the
possibility of using the
church but a conclusion had
not yet been reached.

“They have contacted us
and it’s at the consultation
stage,” he said.

The church is currently
having its tower refurbished
at a cost of £135,000.

Councillor Ann Jaron,
chair of Sandwell Council’s
planning committee, said:
“Agents for QS4, who act on
behalf of ‘Vodafone, have
contacted planning officers
about siting mobile telecom-
munications  equipment
inside the tower of St
Francis of Assisi Church in
Wednesbury. The council is
aware of the strength of
feeling locally and we have
asked the agents to consult
with residents and ward
councillors.”

Councillor Jaron added:
“If they go ahead and submit
this application we will carry
out a full consultation with
the community prior to
making any decision,” she
added.





